
 
 
November 6, 2024 
 
President Donald J. Trump 
Donald J. Trump for President 2024, Inc.  
PO Box 13570 
Arlington, VA 22219 
 
Dear President-elect Trump: 
 
The Energy Marketers of America (EMA), and our 49 state and regional association members, 
congratulate you on becoming the 47th President of the United States. The past four years have 
been challenging with the rising cost of everyday goods and new regulations making it more 
difficult for businesses to succeed. This is particularly the case for EMA members who are small 
business owners that play a critical role in communities across our country.  
 
EMA members supply 80 percent of all finished motor and heating fuel products sold nationwide 
including renewable hydrocarbon biofuels, gasoline, diesel fuel, biofuels, heating fuel, jet fuel, 
kerosene, racing fuel, and lubricating oils. Moreover, energy marketers represented by EMA own 
and operate approximately 60,000 retail motor fuel stations nationwide, supply motor fuels to an 
additional 40,000 gas stations, and heating fuel to more than 5 million homes and businesses. 
 
EMA and its members look forward to working with you and your administration to support 
balanced policies that address reasonable fuel efficiency standards, remove electric vehicle 
mandates, and promote common-sense pro-business regulations. Liquid fuels are and will 
continue to be a crucial driver of economic growth in this county and a catalyst for affordable 
transportation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rob Underwood 
President 
Energy Marketers of America 


